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kimley-horn.com 4582 South Ulster Street, Suite 1500, Denver, CO 80237 303 228 2300 

 

June 29, 2022 
 
Development Review Services 
Attn: Jay Rodenbeck 
City of Albuquerque Planning Department 
Plaza del Sol Building  
600 Second NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 

LIST OF CHANGES PROPOSED TO THE ALBUQUERQUE RV STORAGE PROJECT 

  

Dear Mr. Rodenbeck, 
 
Included are a list of changes proposed for the Albuquerque RV Storage project #PR-2020-004757 that 
is conditionally approved with the City.  This is in an effort to meet compliance with Waste Managements 
requested location of the Trash Enclosure, and DRC public infrastructure design requests.  Additional 
minor site improvements have also been made for overall design improvements.   
 
Per correspondence with Jay Rodenbeck this review will be listed under “other matters” for review. 
Below is a list of proposed changes to the conditionally approved site plan:   

 
Summary of Changes 
 
1. Layout to more accurately reflect the proposed building.  Note that the official dimensions will be 

provided at Building Permit.   
 
2. Relocation of the trash enclosure and update dimensions to meet Waste Management’s 

requirements. 
 
3. Relocated internal RV Storage stalls within the interior of the site 

4. Revised the water and sewer public main and private service lines per DRC request 

5. Added additional curb and concrete valley gutter at the site entrance to aid in stormwater  

 
We appreciate your review and approval of these plans.  Please contact me at 720-647-6231 or 
Stephen.Litsas@kimley-horn.com should you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 
Stephen Litsas, P.E. 
Project Manager  


